


NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 189 
 

James S. Gary & Son, 
Alberton Cotton Mills, 
Baltimore, 
June 10, 1895 
 
Mr. Herman Kretz,  
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia. 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Your esteemed favor of the 4th received with blank forms of proposals for supplies &c. 
We notice the schedule calls for the Duck for bags to be 8 oz. 29 in. wide, while the 
advertisement from your office under date May 2nd calls for the Duck to be 44 in. wide 12.14 
oz. in weight and double warp and fillings. Will you kindly advise us which is correct or which 
kind will be wanted. Your prompt attention will greatly oblige, 
 
 Yours truly, 
 Jas. S. Gary & Sons. 
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